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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

November 20, 2002

General Notice 2002-26

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
CSEA P-4 Seniority List

The last updating of the P-4 seniority list was in 1996.  There is a definite need to update this list at the current time.  DAS has distributed a new list and many of the entries indicate zero for seniority.  It is imperative that agencies make the appropriate changes so that seniority is recorded.  Please advised Shari Grzyb of any changes that need to be made.  You may fax or e-mail your changes to Shari at Fax: 713-7473 or; e-mail at shari.grzyb@po.state.ct.us. 

Labor Relations Designees with questions regarding this should contact OLR at 418-6447.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency Personnel Office.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
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